Dear Sir or Madam,

The Foreign Languages Center of the Silesian University of Technology is very pleased to invite you to participate in the 11th Scientific and Didactic Conference "Foreign Languages – the key to dialogue".
The conference is scheduled for November 19, 2021 in online form via the zoom platform.
The aim of the Conference will be to discuss the challenges and teaching experiences in the age of social distance and to try to set new paths of communication  in the context of effective didactics.
We invite academics, linguists, educators and representatives of other scientific disciplines to participate in the Conference.
We are convinced that the debate between scientists and educators of foreign languages can also be encouraging and interesting in remote form. We hope that both the proposed content and attractive forms of presentation of scientific and didactic achievements and exchange of thoughts will be met with interest on your part.
We also plan to release a post-conference monograph with reviewed articles.

The application form and the necessary information - constantly updated - can be found on the Conference website:

https://www.polsl.pl/rjo5-sjo/aktywnosc-i-promocja/11konferencja/
For more information contact the Organisers:
bozena.stefanowicz@polsl.pl

We cordially invite you to participate in the Conference!
